

#### What's happening at The Globe

It's been a wonderfully busy and enriching week across the school, with a wide range of exciting learning experiences taking place in and out of the classroom.

**Year 4** visited Lancing Tabernacle as part of their RE learning, gaining valuable insight into Christian worship and traditions.

**Year 5** took a trip to ASDA to support their geography topic on where our food comes from—an engaging way to explore food origins and supply chains.

**Year 2** have been enjoying their time in the Wild Woods, making the most of outdoor learning and connecting with nature.

**Year 3** have been diving into their art unit on sculpture, taking creative inspiration from the bold, kinetic works of Alexander Calder.

**Year 6** have just completed their Safe Swim unit, which included the exciting (and very memorable!) experience of swimming in their pyjamas—a fun but important lesson in water safety.

And down in **Reception**, our youngest learners continue to enjoy their PE lessons with Mr Griffiths, developing their confidence and gymnastic skills week by week.

### Thank you

A big thank you to Gardner and Scardifield for their generous donation of seeds, which means that every child will be able to take part in Children's National Gardening Week next week. Thanks to their support, each child will have the opportunity to plant and take home their own potted seeds—ready to nurture, grow, and enjoy!

# Key Dates INSET DAYS

Monday 21st July 2025 Tuesday 22nd July 2025

<u>Summer Term 2025</u> Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

#### Attendance Heroes

Our K51 winners this week
SPAIN AND FRANCE
98.56%

Our KS2 winners this week

BANGLADESH

99.04%

#### Dare 2 be different

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in our Dare to Be Different Day! It was wonderful to see so many children embracing the spirit of the day—celebrating individuality, creativity, and inclusion with such enthusiasm. From bold outfits to unique hairstyles, the effort and energy from our school community truly made it a day to remember.

Most importantly, through your generous contributions, we have raised funds for the Brighton and Hove and West Sussex Deaf Society. This fantastic charity works to support and empower deaf children and adults in our local area. Your support not only helps fund their vital work, but also raises awareness and understanding of the challenges faced by the deaf community.

Thank you once again for your kindness and continued support.

## Upcoming events

W/C 12.05.25 - Children's mental health week

W/C 12.05.25 - End of Key Stage 2 SATS tests

20.05.25 - Class photo day

22.05.25 - Great athlete visit

**O** 

01903 854970



office@theglobeprimary.co.uk

Don't forget to report any absences on Studybugs.